THE COMMON COUNCIL OF THE CIVIL CITY OF NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING IN THE THIRD FLOOR ASSEMBLY ROOM OF THE CITY/COUNTY BUILDING ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2011 AT 7:15 P.M.
Mr. Gahan called the meeting to order and asked if there was anyone present to speak on the following:

Z-11-08
An Ordinance for the Vacation of an Unimproved Alley




Pursuant to a Petition filed by Matthew and Lisa Hunter

No one spoke.

Z-11-09
An Ordinance for the Vacation of an Unimproved Alley  





Pursuant to a Petition filed by Greg Bowling

Emily Poe, Attorney for the Bowling’s, explained that her clients had been led to believe that this alley had been vacated in the past, but after much research she was unable to find where that was done. She informed the council that in the 1970’s a previous owner had built a building in the alley.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 
_____________________________


_____________________________

Jeff Gahan, President 




Marcey Wisman, City Clerk
